
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

City of Scottsdale 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

Regular Meeting 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Development Review Board scheduled to be 
held on Thursday, January 5th, 2023 at 1:00 P.M. in the City Hall Kiva, 3939 N. Drinkwater 
Blvd., has been cancelled. 

 
 


